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I urge you to consider properly funding programs to actually help
with homelessness and poverty. While safe parking and
emergency host programs can be a great benefit, they are only as
good as the service providers appointed to initiate them. I urge
you to reconsider the current system and providers, such as
LAHSA and SPY that only harm the situation and our
community. Please remove and replace these two proven to fail
and insubordinate organizations. Please do not allow youth
programs to continue to abuse youths and prolong homelessness
by funding them further.



